
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

    December 2017 Newsletter
Upcoming Events 

 
Winter Concert 

Tuesday, 12th  December 
12:00 – 2:00 pm 
 
Last Day of Term 1 

Thursday, 14th December 

 

Winter Camp 

17th December – 4th January 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Notice Board 

We are inviting all parents to attend our end 

of term (Winter Concert) and enjoy kids’ 

performances on stage at our outdoor area 

from 12:00 pm to 2:00pm. 

 
Term 2 tuition fees are due by 10th 

December. Administration will begin accepting 

fees this week. 

 

Winter Camp (17th December – 4th January) 

Fees:750/week 8:00am – 2:00 pm 

 Extended day option: 250/week 

(2:00pm - 5:00pm) 

Song of the Month 
 

10 Little Elves 

(to the tune of “10 Little Indians”) 

 
1 little, 2 little, 3 little elves, 

4 little, 5 little, 6 little elves, 

7 little, 8 little, 9 little elves, 

10 little elves are making toys! 

Dear Parents, 

 

The month of December is always exciting for both 

parents and children. The children will enjoy the 

warm spirit of the holiday season with tons of fun 

activities in the classroom! 

 
This month we are focusing on manners and good 
behavior. 

 
Suggestions for Parents: 
 
We would like to remind parents the benefits of 

reading aloud to your child each day; it not only 

develops listening skills but also helps to expand 
the attention span. Other activities such as pushing 

a truck on the floor helps to develop the visual 
tracking needed to follow rows of print. 
 
We would appreciate if your child would bring his or 

her favourite book to school to share with the class. 
 

 

Academic Concepts 

Theme: 2-3 Winter Wonderland/Holiday Season 

    3-4 Fairy Tales  

Phonic Sound: p & n 

Oral Counting: 1-30 

Number Value: 4 

Colour: Green 

Shape: Star 

Action words: laughing/playing 

Opposites: wet & dry 

Letter sound: A 


